
 

 

 

 
January 2, 2024 
Sc no – 17999 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Sub:  Intimation of Merger of TSR Consultants Private Limited, Registrar and Transfer 

Agent (‘RTA’) of Tata Motors Limited (‘the Company’) with Link Intime India 
Private Limited 

 
This is to inform you that the Company has received a communication from the RTAs vide its 
email dated December 30, 2023 that the RTAs has been merged with Link Intime India Private 
Limited effective December 22, 2023, pursuant to the Order dated December 18, 2023 passed 
by the Hon’ble National Company Law Tribunal, Mumbai Bench. RTA is in process of 
completing all procedural formalities in this regard. 
 
We request you to take note of the above and update in your records the name of Link Intime 
India Private Limited as the RTA of the Company. 
 
The address and contact details of our RTA remain unchanged as follows: 
 
Address: C 101, 1st Floor, 247 Park, L.B.S.Marg, Vikhroli (West), Mumbai - 400083. 
Tel No.: +91 8108118484 
Fax: +91 22 6656 8494 
E-mail: csg-unit@tcplindia.co.in  
Website: https://www.tcplindia.co.in/ 
 
The aforementioned contact information is also available on the website of the Company at 
www.tatamotors.com.  
 
This is for your information and records. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
Tata Motors Limited 
 
 
 
Maloy Kumar Gupta 
Company Secretary 
 

BSE Limited    
First Floor, New Trading Ring 
Rotunda Building, P J Towers,  
Dalal Street, Fort, Mumbai 400 001  
 

Listing Compliance Department 
National Stock Exchange of India Ltd. 
Exchange Plaza, Bandra Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (E), Mumbai 400 051 
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